Greg Stanley Audra Michael
County Manager Director PCACC

PINAL COUNTY

Date: August 31, 2018

From: Audra Michael, Director Pinal County Animal Care and Control

| am thrilled to write this letter of support for Walter J. Hart and his organization Canine
Companion Ltd. Mr. Hart has worked with our facility Pinal County Animal Care and Control for
years, but | myself had not had the pleasure of working with him since | became Director. |
must say that speaking with Mr. Hart about a shared love, the love of animals and our veterans
was inspiring to say the least.

| am excited to announce that Pinal County Animal Care and Control is now partnering
with Canine Companions Ltd in the shared goal of helping animals help veterans, and any
other citizen in need of a therapy dog. His dedication to his craft, is a testimony to work ethic
and determination, a determination to provide the very best for people in need, all without
taking any monetary funds for his services. His non-profit organization is one of the most
upstanding, credible, and inspirational organizations | have come across in many years. With
the right partnerships and charitable donations, there is no telling how far his helping hand can
reach, which is why Pinal County Animal Care and Control has come on board to partner with
Canine Companions Ltd. and see what we as partners can do for our Community, State, and
Country.

We are excited to start this partnership, and hope this letter inspires you to get in on a
part of something big, something you can feel good about every single day. We need more
people and organizations such as Mr. Hart and Canine Companions Ltd. These are the
organizations we want to work with, and are excited to take this new journey.

Audra Michael
Director, Pinal County Animal care and Control
Audra.michael@pinalcountyaz.gov



